
 

FACCC Counselor Committee Meeting 

Friday, April 4th, 2025 

❖​Committee invited Lidia to discuss Counselor Symposium logistics since 

it will be offered via zoom to learn from her extensive experience 

conducting virtual FACCC conferences.     

❖​Lidia updated committee on most up-to-date # of registrants for the 

symposium (over 300) which according to Lidia is a FACCC webinar 

record 

❖​Committee walked Lidia through the various workshop topics and final 

speaker selection 

❖​Laura Alarcon announced that she will be stepping down as board 

liaison.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




